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Thank you for your letter which I have read. Please forgive this standard reply but I 
am receiving so many letters arising out of the many campaigns that I am involved in 
at present together with my Council of Europe responsibilities. Unfortunately as a 
Member of the Lords, we are not provided with full secretarial assistance and office 
facilities. Perhaps one day it may change, who knows.

However I did want you to have an acknowledgement of your letter and I am sorry it 
is no more than that. I hope you will understand.

With best wishes

Rt Hon Lord Prescott
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